NECC

Northeast Community Council Resolution

TO: Jeff Dillon, Director Parks and Recreation
Assemblyman Ken Stout
Assemblyman Paul Bauer
Dan Bosch, Alaska Department of Fish and Game

FROM: Bill Wielechowski, Vice President Northeast Community Council, 333-
2806
THRU: Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331

SUBJECT: Removal of Pike from Cheney Lake

At the NECC general membership meeting of April 21, 2005, a presentation on the
subject of gill netting Cheney Lake for the purpose of removing the illegally stocked pike
was made by Dan Bosch with the Department of Fish and Game:

As the stocking of area lakes with trout, landlocked salmon and other sportfish by the
Department of Fish and Game has tremendous recreational and economic value to the
community (much more so than the illegally stocked pike), a motion was made in
support of removing the pike and restocking the lake:

NECC April 21, 2005 Motion (6):

The NECC supports the removal of pike from Cheney lake, and the restocking of
the lake with sportfish.

Motion passed; 13 in favor, 0 opposed, 0 abstaining.

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the
community of Anchorage as a whole. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Signed: This day:
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Bill Wielechowski, Vice President NECC




